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CBSI supports Luesalemba School

The Central Bank of Solomon Islands (CBSI) donated $10,000 cash and reading materials to
Luesalemba Secondary School during a short visit last week in Temotu Province.

CBSI Governor, Dr. Luke Forau and his team visited the school on Monday 25™ January to
see that state of the school and meet the new Luesalemba School Principal, Mr. Michael
Tanentoa and his staff.

Luesalemba, which is located West of Lata and is reachable only by boat, is one of the main
secondary schools in Temotu Province.

When handing over the cash donation, Governor Forau explained that although the school
year was Yyet to formally start, he hoped that the small assistance can assist the school.

“On behalf of CBSI, please accept this donation’, Governor announced to the Principal and
others who were present.

“We hope you can make use of it to help prepare the school for students as they arrive and
commence classes for 2021”.

Lusalemba school caters for up to 300 students from all across Temotu Province. The school
is currently under the management of the Temotu Provincial Government and the Diocese of
Temotu of the Anglican Church of Melanesia.

The Governor and his team were accompanied to Luesalemba by Deputy Premiere Hon.
Nickson Laloli and Hon. Lionel Yanoi, Minister for Commerce who is also MPA for the
Bekapoa Ward where the school is located.
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